
Friday 4th October

Notices

I am available at the start or end of school should you have any concerns, 
queries or updates about your child. Alternatively, you can contact me 

through the office on 01706 874447 or by email 
katie.doyle@britannia.lancs.sch.uk .

Please ensure that £1.50 is sent in each Monday so that we can provide 

snacks and additional resources for the children.

PE bags – the new ones have arrived! Mrs Bromley and I have swapped over all 

of the children’s PE kit into the new bags for you.

Please return your child’s choir letter as soon as possible if they would like to 
attend as this is on a first-come, first-served basis.
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Next Week

We will be reading the 
book ‘Shark in the 
Park’ by Nick 
Sharratt. We will be 
using this book for 
the next two weeks 
and the children will 
be using their new 
knowledge of sounds 
to try and write their 
own words.

We will continue 
learning Set 1 Speed 
Sounds.

We are going to be 
learning all about 
ourselves and our 
families.

If you have any 
questions please do 
not hesitate to ask.

This Week

The children have really enjoyed 
reading the story ‘Stuck’ and 
finding out the meanings of new 
words – delighted, hurled and 
flung! They have been learning a 
new hedgehog song for the 
Harvest Assembly as well as 
going on a nature hunt to make 
repeating patterns!

HOMEWORK – Please play lots 
of games of ‘I-spy’! Try and use 
the sounds ‘s’ ‘t’ ‘m’ ‘a’ ‘p’ ‘c’ ‘o’ e.g. 
tree, park, cat. This will help the 
children to hear the beginning 
sounds in words.


